
 

 

 

Dear Friends of the 

Organic Movement, 
We welcome you to 

India for the congress 
of IFOAM- Organics 

International in 

November.  
Post the OWC, from 

14th to 16th of 

November you are 

welcome to visit  the 

Navdanya 

Biodiversity Organic 

Farm in Doon Valley, 

our community  seed 

bank; see our 

indigenous 

agroecological 

integrated systems 

based on diversity and 

share our delicious 

organic diverse food 

in our community 

kitchen. 

Let us celebrate our 

movement together.  
 
For those of you who 
are interested in 

participating in the 

organic tour to 
Navdanya or staying 

longer please register 
at: 
earthuniversity@navdanya.n
et 

0135-2693025 
 

 
Navdanya Biodiversity 

Conservation Farm, Old 
Shimla By-pass road; 

Ramgarh Village; Dehradun, 
India  

AN ORGANIC TOUR TO THE NAVDANYA 
BIODIVERSITYCONSERVATION FARM, DOON VALLEY, INDIA  
14 -16 November 2017 
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